
 

18th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Christmas Dinner 
 

Our School Christmas Dinner will be on Wednesday 19th December. The cost of the meal will be £2.20 

and will be of a traditional Nature: 

 

Local Roast Turkey Breast 

Served with Pigs in blankets, seasoning, tidgy puds, gravy & 

cranberry sauce 

Or 

Quorn Toad in the Hole 

 

Served with creamed and roast potatoes, baton carrots and  

garden Peas 

 

************************** 

 

Homemade Christmas Chocolate Pudding 

 

Or 

 

Homemade Christmas Tree Shortbread 

 

Our cook has to order provisions for the meal in advance, so if you would like your child to have a 

dinner on this day, could you please return the request slip below with the appropriate money by 

Friday 30th November at 12.00pm at the latest as the cook has to put her order in at this time. If 

your child normally has a free school meal, or is in Reception/KS1 classes then they will 

automatically be given a Christmas Dinner unless you tell us otherwise.  If you do not return the slip 

with the money by this date, we will assume that you wish your child to have sandwiches on that day.  

No Christmas dinners can be ordered on the day or after the above date. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Michelle Powell (Miss) 

Headteacher 

 

 

I would like my child……………………………Class………… to have a Christmas Dinner on                            

Wednesday 19th December, I understand the cost of the meal will be £2.20. 

My child would prefer a vegetarian alternative:   Yes/No    

                                   

Signed…................................. 

Please return by Friday 30th November 

 


